


DISCUSSION 4-6 Honor Roll/Principal list recognition 

Students in 6th grade reported that they didn’t like doing this during their recess. Thea 
discussed reasons and that the grades were taking turns with the schedule. Thea is trying 
not to disrupt the teaching schedule with assemblies. It was noted that 6 th only gets one 
lunch recess each day so Thea will avoid having them miss recess for future recognitions. 

 

OTHER:  

FUTURE TOPICS Integrated Action Plan 

Notes: The timeline for submitting this yearly document is changed. It is now due at the 
end of March. Thea will share the document with SIC at the next meeting 
 

Future meeting dates:  All at 4:00 pm               9/30, 11/25, 1/27,  3/30,  4/27 


